
March 9, 2017 

ivir. Christopher Raynor, Regional Cierk 
Regional ~~4unicipa!ity of York 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 

Dear ~v1r. Raynor, 

Re: Traffic Signal located at Dariole Drive and Bayview Avenue- Member 
Motion 

Richmond Hill Tovv'n Council, at its meeting held on February 27, 2017, adopted the 
following resolution: 

Whereas on many occasions the Region of York has been informed of the 
concerns expressed by residents regarding the need for a Traffic Signal being 
added at the intersection of Darioie Drive and Bayview Avenue; 

Whereas the Region of York advised multiple times that the intersection did not 
satisfy the minimum criteria required by the York Region's Traffic Signal Policy; 

Whereas the Region of York recently stated this year that the intersection of 
Dariole Drive and Bayview Avenue does now satisfy the requirements of the 
policy and a traffic signal would be "tentatively" scheduled for installation in 2017; 

Whereas approximately 65 area residents signed a petition requesting that a 
traffic signal be installed immediately; 

Therefore Be It Recommended that the TO'Nn of Richmond Hi!! for,AJard the 
petition received from residents to the Region of York to request that the Traffic 
Signal located at Dariole Drive and Bayview Avenue be installed immediately . 
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In accoidance with Council's directive, please find attached a copy of ihe Councii 
P.nrlor~P.rl mAmhP.r mntion Rnrl ::J r.nnv nf thA nAtitinn rAr:Ai\/,:t.rl frnm th,:l :::~~r,:::.~ rAc::irlc.ntc:::: -··------ ··-------- ----·--·· ----- --.-J -- ···- .--····-·· ..... _. ........................ ···- .............................. ""' ........ . 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of the Clerk, at 905-771-8800. 

Yours sincerely, 

~'-/.~ 
Gloria T. Collier, 
Deputy Town Clerk 
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Member Motion 

Section 5.4.4(b) of Procedure By-law 

Meeting: Council 

t.1eeting Data: February 27, 2017 

Subject/Title: Traffic Signal located at Dariole Drive and Bayview 
Avenue 

Submitted by: Councillor Beros 

Whereas on many occasions the Region of York has been informed of the concerns 
expressed by residents regarding the need for a Traffic Signal being added at the 
inierseciion of Darioie Drive and Bayview Avenue; 

Whereas the Region of York advised multiple times that the intersection did not satisfy 
the minimum criteria required by the York Region's Traffic Signal Policy; 

Whereas the Region of York recently stated this year that the intersection of Dariole 
Drive and Bayview Avenue does now satisfy the requirements of the policy and a traffic 
signal would be "tentatively'' scheduled for installation in 2017; 

Whereas approximately 65 area residents signed a petition requesting that a traffic 
signal be installed immediately; 

Therefore Be It Recommended that the To\;Vn of Richmond Hi!! forNard the petition 
received from residents to the Region of York to request that the Traffic Signal located 
at Dariole Drive and Bayview Avenue be installed immediately. 

r.1oved by: Councillor Beros 

Seconded by: 



Petition containing 76 names
regarding  

Traffic Signal located at  
Dariole Drive and Bayview Avenue 

is on file in the 
Regional Clerk’s Office 




